TOWN OF PALM BEACH

Information for Town Council Meeting on: March 9, 2022

To: Mayor and Town Council

From: Wayne Bergman, Director of Planning, Zoning and Building

Re: Annual Report - Landmarks Preservation Commission

Date: February 25, 2022

STAFF RECOMMENDATION

Staff recommends that the Town Council hear the presentation of the Annual Report for 2021 by Richard Rene Silvin, the departing Chairman of the Landmarks Preservation Commission (LPC).

GENERAL INFORMATION

Attached is a summary of the activities of the Landmarks Preservation Commission for the past year. Richard Rene Silvin, the departing Chairman of the Landmarks Preservation Commission, is prepared to address the Town Council with additional comments regarding the Commission's activities, and to answer any questions.

Attachment

KC

cc: Richard Rene Silvin, Chairman, Landmarks Preservation Commission

Members, Landmark Preservation Commission